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St Paul’s Primary PTA Meeting 
Tuesday 21st March at 7pm 

 
 

Present: David Woodhams, Adam Pearce, Holly Shanahan, Josie Hewitt, John 

Davis, Jacqui Cyprys 
 

1. Apologies: Tanya Tweedie, Melissa Whelan, Charlene Plant 
 

2. Actions from the last meeting  

 
2.1 Banking admin 
The NatWest bank account closed. John to confirmed funds have been transferred to 
the new Lloyds account and complete an application for access to on-line banking. 
Action JD  
 
2.2 Panto at Christmas 
Jacqui raised an idea of the children inviting a ‘Panto Troop’ to put on a show for all 
the children, Jacqui to speak to Abi Lee about the idea. Josie will also enquire with 
another school who have done the same in the past. Ongoing Action JC and JH  
 
2.3 Website 
Vicky has kindly agreed to maintain the PTA website page. However, updates given 
to Vicky need to be in their final form ready for downloading. Adam and/or Eve to 
forward PTA FB photos to Vicky so she can upload onto website page.  Action: 
AP/VN 
 

3. International World Food Day - Logistics 
 
3.1 The event went very well. Raising over £220 
 

4. Quiz night 
 
4.1 The event went very well. Raising over £300. The remaining Guinness and Stella 
was sold on so the final figure will be higher.  
 

5. Traverse Wall & Road Safety Latest 
 
5.1 Traverse wall  
Josie has several designs and quotes to assess. Action: JH 
 
5.2 Road Safety 
David has been sending the Highways dept. daily photos of cars parked across the 
crossing. Extra lines required and more importantly enforcement. 
 
Josie chasing Highways department about an extension to the lines around the 
crossing. Action: JH 
 
5.3 Chris Paul has confirmed that a speed activated ‘20mph slow down’ electronic 
sign will be installed on Parsonage Road. 
 

6. A.O.B. 
A Cake Sale was proposed for Friday 21st April. Adam and Holly to organise. Action: 
AP/HS 
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Next meeting to be held at St Paul’s School. 
Friday 5th May at 2pm 


